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Welcome to our sixth year group newsletter– the weeks are flying by!  

We continue to hope your new routine, whether that involves your child attending school or 

continuing to work from home, is going well and that you are all remaining safe and well! It 

has been wonderful speaking to parents and children on our fortnightly calls. Please do contact us if there is 

anything we can do to support you in any way.  

With Children’s Art Week coming up the theme of this newsletter is Art through The Natural World. We are 

hoping to showcase some of your wonderful art work on our school website so please email us your children’s 

creations, with your permission to upload them on to our virtual Art Gallery.  

Please stay safe - Miss Kohli  

Children’s Art Week 2020 
 

Children’s Art Week is a UK-wide programme run by Engage, the 
National Association for Gallery Education.   
 

Over the past months, the COVID-19 pandemic has highlighted how 
essential creativity and the visual arts are for learning, connecting and 
wellbeing. Engaging in the visual arts is more important than ever.  
 

These year’s 2020 themes are…    

 Week 1 (from 29 June): The Natural World   

 Week 2 (from 6 July): Connecting across generations   

 Week 3 (from 13 July): Literacy and creative writing   
 

There are activities and workshops for children of all ages to encourage everyone to 
#GetKidsCreating. All events and activities are free to take part in and use simple 
materials that can be found around the house. Details of all Children’s Art Week events 
will be added to the website https://engage.org/happenings/childrens-art-week/, so 
keep checking to see what they have on offer!  
 

Within this newsletter, your child’s teacher has also 
set a series of creative tasks relating to week one’s 
theme, The Natural Word.  
 

We can’t wait to see your creations– please email 
them in to your year group email addresses.  

https://engage.org/happenings/childrens-art-week/


Like many of you, Harriet has been busy learning 

about Romans. Not only has she created her own 

PowerPoints about ‘What the Romans did for 

us’ (did you know we need to thank them for our 

currency, libraries and swimming baths) and                 

Roman                     

mosaics, but 

she has also 

designed her 

own Roman 

shield with 

illustrations 

that                     

represent 

her. Keep up 

the great 

effort               

Harriet!  

 

 

TT ROCK STARS  

Congratulations 6MH in your clear win 

in this week’s TTRS battle - 6LC what                         

happened??  

Come on Y6 - let’s beat Y5 this week’s 

rematch! 

You have all been 

busy getting 

prepared for the 

big step to 

secondary school.  

 

We’ve been very impressed with your preparations.  

Eleanor has created a map and instructions of how to get 

to Coppice so that she’s more than ready for her journey.  

The Natural World– Art Task 

Can you create your own nature sun catcher?   

Cut the middle circle from a paper plate.  

Go on a hunt in your local green area or 

garden and find as many leaves, petals and 

flowers as you can.  

Stretch cling film across the middle of the paper plate, fixing it to the 

edges then glue on your nature findings.  

Display proudly on a window for the sun to shine through! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ashleigh 

has creat-

ed an 

infor-

mation 

leaflet 

about fossils. We’d love to see you share your facts 

about Vikings. Try using the Purple Mash template.  

Simran A has created a Pop Art poster 

showing her appreciation for the NHS 

nurses. It certainly is bright and bold like 

the Pop Art movement - super! 

The Natural World– Art 

Task 

Have a look around your 

local green area or 

garden and see what you 

can collect (e.g. leaves, 

flowers, twigs, blossom, etc). Use these to 

create your 

own pictures 

of living 

things.  

 

Message from your Year Group Staff 
 

Hi Year 6, 

It has been lovely to see lots of you 

back at Perry Hall over the last two 

weeks; we are really proud of how 

maturely you have handled being back 

at school. Those of you who are   

working at home, we have been so 

impressed with everything you have 

sent in. Your resilience demonstrates 

what a fantastic Perry Hall                     

community we have.   

Our Viking topic has really taken off 

in school and it has been lovely to see 

what people at home have produced 

too.  

Don’t forget you can send in                             

photographs, pictures and work to the 

year 6 email address 

ph.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.u

k 

Gurleen has designed a Roman mosaic 

using Purple Mash. Well done 

Gurleen—we love how you have made 

your pattern symmetrical.  

Have you tried making your own mosaic? 

Here are some 

examples for 

inspiration.  

mailto:ph.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk
mailto:ph.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk


Science - Update from Mrs Holdcroft  

Thank you again to everyone who sent in their findings from our last newsletter's enquiry 

question. This week we have another challenge for you! Again, this is differentiated for 

younger children (KS1) and older children (KS2), allowing siblings to work together on the 

same activity. Keep emailing in your findings - we love seeing your results!  

 

 

Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Don’t forget to send in your photos and any work you 
want to share, check or get marked.  

 Make sure you email your Year group on …    

ph.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Purple Mash 

Continue to look out for the tasks 
continually being assigned to your 
children for them to access via Purple 
Mash. Access to Purple Mash can be 
gained by visiting https://
www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall. 

Any problems with 
logins or passwords 
then please contact us. 

 

E-Safety 

During the school closure, we know that 
children have a greater exposure to the 

online world. It is really important that they 
keep themselves safe. Children and parents 

can take part in a range of activities at: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

If you have any concerns regarding your 
child’s safety online, and you believe they 

are being targeted, you can report this 
through CEOP- the online police. 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/  

We’ve been so impressed with you 
all in your culinary achievements 
whilst you’ve been at home!  

As you can see, Katie, Chloe and 
Phoebe H have been busy cooking 
up a storm in the kitchen! It all 
looks delicious! 

Monet has demonstrated her musical talents 

whilst showing us what she has learnt about 

the Romans at home with her rap about the 

Romans. We were really impressed with the 

rhyming and rhythm you included.  

Keep up the great work! 
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